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Midcentury Houses Today
Bursting with beautiful ideas for bringing a
signature mid-century look into your own
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space, as well as practical advice on what
will work where, this is an essential guide
for any lover of interior design and midcentury style. In this beautifully
photographed book, Mark and Keith of Mini
Moderns show you how to create a timeless midcentury look in your own home Known for their
striking use of pattern and colour, Mark and
Keith's designs are inspired by everything
from childhood memories to commentaries on
popular culture, and through this lens they
explore how different influences and
designers have created key mid-century looks.
They delve into the cornerstones of midcentury style, from colour and pattern to
materials and curation, and share their
secrets on how to bring together the things
you love to create your own look. They also
include inspirational case studies to
demonstrate particular looks, from Beatnik
Beach House to Scandi Rustic, Seaside Modern
to Studio Townhouse.

Just Add Color: Mid-Century Modern
Mania
Presents a rich collection of more than one
hundred black-and-white and full-color
photographs that capture the artist's
remarkable flower images. 25,000 first
printing.

Southern Biscuits
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Essential reading for all collectors and
design aficionados, this book is the ultimate
survey of mid- century modern design and
architecture now available in a sleek,
compact form.

Eichler
Design makes a tremendous impact on the
produced world in terms of usability,
resources, understanding, and priorities.
What we produce, how we serve customers and
other stakeholders, and even how we
understand how the world works is all
affected by the design of models and
solutions. Designers have an unprecedented
opportunity to use their skills to make
meaningful, sustainable change in the
world—if they know how to focus their skills,
time, and agendas. In Design is the Problem:
The Future of Design Must be Sustainable,
Nathan Shedroff examines how the endemic
culture of design often creates unsustainable
solutions, and shows how designers can bake
sustainability into their design processes in
order to produce more sustainable solutions.

Cliff May and the Modern Ranch House

Art Book News Annual, volume 4: 2008Art
Book News Annual, volume 4: 2008
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In the first book of its kind, architectural
critic Michael Webb and Esto photographer
Roger Straus III examine 35 extraordinary
modern houses that have been restored ,
enhanced, or extended by new owners who see
them as timeless classics. Built in the
heyday of modernism, from the 1930s through
the early 1960s, these houses were designed
by exceptional architects for themselves or
for adventurous clients. A few were preserved
as time capsules, but most endured years of
neglect or abuse and might easily have been
torn down. Webb explores how these houses
were created-- as daring experiments or as
creative responses to site and climate-- and
the research and effort that went into their
restoration. Included here are villas that
fuse craft and invention, machines for
living, and residences that embrace the
landscape. Here, too, are houses inspired by
the purity of classical temples, and frugal
dwellings that have been sensitively
enlarged. After a long eclipse, these houses
and the enlightened attitudes they embody are
being rediscovered by creative individuals
searching for distinctive, open, light-filled
places to live. Modernism is a way of living,
more than a style, and this book celebrates
the architects and owners who respect its
character and scale. Also included are nearly
200 photographs taken by Roger Straus, all of
which were specially commissioned for this
book.
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Mid-Century Modern Complete
Presents the homes of some prominent midcentury architects and designers, homes that
they designed for themselves.

Atlas of Mid-Century Modern Houses
Wit, wisdom, and willfulness abound on page
after page of this vibrant anthology with
illustrations by Ellen Surrey and an
introduction by Gloria Fowler. Featuring an
unparalleled collection of real-life heroines
of the art, design, and fashion industries,
MID-CENTURY MODERN WOMEN IN THE VISUAL ARTS
is a celebration of some of the most creative
and successful females of that era and their
societal contributions. Original, colorful,
and hand-painted portraits of each of the
twenty-five chosen role models portrayed in
her characteristic setting are accompanied by
a carefully selected quote: each lovely
ladys own words to live by. A short
biography rounds out the introduction to each
prominent figure of the 1930s to the 1960s,
providing a key glimpse into the lives of
such impressive women as renowned artist
Yayoi Kusama and Its a Small World designer
Mary Blair. Discover Edith Heads humor, Alma
Thomas gift for color, Vera Neumanns
inventive spirit, and Sister Corita Kents
life advice. Including a brilliant range of
well-known women and those who certainly
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should be, this compilation makes for a
treasured gift of inspiration for tweens to
adults, who will come to appreciate the
contributions of Ruth Asawa, Edith Heath, Eva
Zeisel, Florence Knoll, and many more.

Design Is The Problem

Kitchen and Bath Design Principles
The 1950's house was a scientific triumph,
designed in a laboratory and tested on
inhabitants of all ages before being built
for the masses. Never had homes been so
thoroughly contemporary, with antiques and
period styles entirely banished. Mid-Century
Modern explores the interior decor of this
seminal decade, concentrating on all aspects
of a home's decoration-walls, flooring,
surfaces, lighting, and, of course,
furniture. Case studies examine beautiful
present-day homes that exhibit mid-century
style in an exemplary way, and suggest ideas
for taking the 1950's look-complete with
collector's pieces-and mixing and matching it
with elements from other eras.

Making Midcentury Modern

Book of Successful Home Plans
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From a leading authority on rustic
architecture comes an exquisite book that
takes a new look at the Adirondacks. Kylloe
leads readers on a personal tour of 15
Adirondack homes. He explores the singular
history of the Adirondack style, from
traditional to contemporary, and shows
readers how to recreate the Adirondack look
in their own homes.

Not So Big Remodeling
In recent years, mid-century modern
furniture, glass, ceramics, and textiles have
become popular among those who appreciate
their stylish contribution to the
contemporary home. 'Modern Retro' will
inspire you to create a look that combines
modern classics by such visionaries as the
Eameses, Bertoia, and Aalto with yard-sale
treasures and the best of contemporary
design. Created by modern classics dealer
Andrew Weaving and design commentator Neil
Bingham, 'Modern Retro' is not about
slavishly recreating a period feel. Instead,
it shows how to take the best designs from
the 1920s to the 1970s and use them
throughout your home in a relaxed and
individual way, making the most of the
gloriously eclectic forms, colors, and
patterns available.

The Moomin Colouring Book
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The Ranch House
Atriums, household conveniences, and sleek
styling made Eichler Homes a standard-bearer
for bringing the modern home design to middleclass America.

Guide to Easier Living
There are few towns anywhere like New Canaan,
Connecticut-a small, bucolic town that in a
short time transformed into an epicenter of
residential Modernism in America. Close to
Yale and other modernist hothouses, New
Canaan became the site of fervent
experimentation in its core principlessimplicity, openness, sensitivity to site and
nature-by some of the leading lights of the
movement in the United States at the time.
This is where Philip Johnson, Marcel Breuer,
Landis Gores, Eliot Noyes, Edward Durrell
Stone, and others built houses that would
test these ideas and push the awareness of
architectural modernism as the ideal for the
domestic lifestyle of the twentieth century.
Each chapter features one house in detail,
revealing not only its history but also how
the house is lived in today. All new
photography will reveal key details in the
original construction, its interaction with
subsequent additions, and of course the
effects that reinforce the relationship
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between modern design and modern living. The
voices of the current residents, as well as
past owners, clients, builders, and the
architects, themselves are included in the
book, each stating in their own way how the
modernist residence is more than just a
philosophy of design and construction, but
also a philosophy of living.

Mid-Century Modern
Atomic Ranch Midcentury Interiors showcases
the virtues of the popular and ubiquitous
ranch houses that sprang up across the
country following World War II. It features
the exceptional interiors of eight houses,
discusses successes and challenges, and shows
how to live stylishly. Tips are shared on
color, flooring, window coverings, furniture
arrangements, and how off-the-shelf
components can be turned into custom
features. The homeowners' stories explain why
these rooms work, and provide you with
resources and ideas for everything from
garage doors to the art on the wall. Writer
Michelle Gringeri-Brown and photographer Jim
Brown publish the quarterly magazine Atomic
Ranch, which features ranch homes built all
across America. They are the authors of
Atomic Ranch: Design Ideas for Stylish Ranch
Homes and live in Portland, Oregon, in a 1952
brick ranch.
Page 9/25

How To Download eBook Atomic Ranch Design
Ideas For Stylish Ranch Homes
Handcrafted Modern
A groundbreaking global survey of the finest
mid-20th-century homes - one of the most
popular styles of our time A fascinating
collection of more than 400 of the world's
most glamorous homes from more than 290
architects, the Atlas of Mid-Century Modern
Houses showcases work by such icons as Marcel
Breuer, Richard Neutra, Alvar Aalto, and
Oscar Niemeyer alongside extraordinary but
virtually unknown houses in Australia,
Africa, and Asia. A thoroughly researched,
comprehensive appraisal, this book is a musthave for all design aficionados, Mid-Century
Modern collectors, and readers looking for
inspiration for their own homes.

Unseen Midcentury Desert Modern
This volume shows Aarons influential
photographs of the international elite in
their exclusive playgrounds during the jetset decades of the 1950s, 60s and 70s.

Slim Aarons
An oversized visual tribute to the seminal
architecture of southern California evaluates
the influence of the International Style on
designs by such noted names as Frank Lloyd
Wright, Greene & Greene, and Rudolph
Schinder, in a photographic survey that
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showcases forefront examples of modernist
structure.

Mid-Century Modern Women in the Visual
Arts
This definitive survey of one of the most
popular, collectable and dynamic periods of
international design offers a rich overview
of all aspects of the subject. It covers
furniture, lighting, glass, ceramics,
textiles, product design, industrial design,
graphics and posters, as well as architecture
and interior design. Nearly 100 major and
influential creators of the mid-century
period are highlighted, including icons such
as Saul Bass, Robin Day, Charles and Ray
Eames, Marimekko, Isamu Noguchi, Dieter Rams,
Lucie Rie and Paolo Venini, as well as
architects Alvar Aalto, Philip Johnson,
Richard Neutra and Oscar Niemeyer. An
additional illustrated dictionary features
hundreds more key mid-century designers and
manufacturers as well as important
organizations, schools and movements.
Complete with thirteen specially commissioned
essays by renowned experts and over 1,000
mainly colour illustrations, it is a musthave acquisition for any design aficionado,
collector or reader seeking inspiration for
their home.

L.A. Modern
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In 2008, Daniel Chavkin began photographing
some of the more discreet and off-the-beatenpath midcentury modern homes and buildings in
the Palm Springs area. These included secret
gems created by such famous modernist
architects as William Cody and John Porter
Clark, as well as others by relatively lesserknown designers. The result is this rich
photographic collection of largely unseen
examples of desert modern architecture. Many
of the buildings shown herein are not easily
accessible by, or in some cases completely
off-limits to, the general public, so the
photographs in this book may be the only
opportunity for midcentury aficionados to
ever see some of these buildings.

Mid-century Modern
Founded in 1836, Houston is now the country's
fourth-largest city. In the early 20th
century, Houston's economy shifted from
agriculture to oil, fueling the city's
explosive growth in the following decades.
Houston grabbed the reins and saw a building
boom in commercial, residential, and civic
architecture redefine the city and skyline.
Modernism was a new and fresh architectural
expression and the perfect complement to the
city's can-do entrepreneurial spirit. The
1960s brought ground-breaking ceremonies for
the National Aeronautics and Space
Administration's (NASA) headquarters, while
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residents and tourists alike lined up to tour
the revolutionary new Astrodome. Building
Modern Houston tells the story of Houston's
architecture during its transformation from
"Bayou City" to "Space City."

Pistils
Documenting recent trends that reflect the
growing popularity of ranch-style house
restoration, a tour of more than thirty
iconic examples features L- and U-shaped
floor plans that incorporate such typical
design elements as sliding glass doors that
provide direct access to patios from living
areas. 17,500 first printing.

Atomic Design
Prepared by Structures Publishing Company in
cooperation with Home Planners, inc. Includes
index.

Modernism Reborn
Joseph Eichler changed the face of
residential architecture when he created the
ultimate, affordable family home - the
quintessential symbol of the American Dream,
circa 1950. With over 100 photographs of the
various models, Eichler Homes chronicles the
success and ultimate demise of Eichler's
legendary company, its unique position in
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post-war culture, and its architectural
legacy.

Vernacular Architecture Newsletter
Atomic Ranch is an in-depth exploration of
post-World War II residential architecture in
America. Mid-century ranches (1946-1970)
range from the decidedly modern gable-roofed
Joseph Eichler tracts in the San Francisco
Bay area and butterfly wing houses in Palm
Springs, Florida, to the unassuming brick or
stucco L-shaped ranches and split-levels so
common throughout the United States. Authors
Michelle Gringeri-Brown and Jim Brown,
founders and publishers of the popular
quarterly Atomic Ranch magazine, extol the
virtues of the tract, split-level, rambler
home and its many unique qualities: private
front facades, open floor plans, secluded
bedroom wings, walls of glass, and an easyliving lifestyle. From updated homes with
high-end Italian kitchens, terrazzo floors,
and modern furniture to affordable homeowner
renovations with eclectic thrift-store
furnishings, Atomic Ranch presents twentyfive homes showcasing inspiring examples of
stylish living through beautiful color
photographs, including before and after
shots, design-tip sidebars, and a thorough
resource index.Atomic Ranch reveals:
Hallmarks of the ranch style Inspiring
original ranch homes Ranch house
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transformations and makeovers Preservation of
mid-century neighborhoods Adding personality
to a ranch home Yards and landscaping Plus, a
helpful resource section and index!

Building Modern Houston
The industry standard, full-color guide to
practical kitchen and bath design Kitchen and
Bath Design Principles is The National
Kitchen and Bath Association's complete guide
to uniting function and style in these
important rooms. This full-color guide is
heavily illustrated, with a revised layout
and graphic design that presents information
more clearly for visual learners. The updated
second edition has been expanded to adhere
more closely to the standards of interior
design, including new information on unity,
proportion, scale, and variety, plus a new
glossary to clarify unfamiliar terms.
Stylistic themes remain a major component,
with emphasis on the architecture, furniture,
styles, and fashions of each era, and all
technical and aesthetic information is
presented in clear, concise language. The
companion website features a teacher's guide
and image bank that facilitate use in the
classroom, providing additional examples of
design principles in action. The National
Kitchen and Bath Association established the
standard guidelines for safe and effective
kitchen and bath design, and this book is the
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complete guide to incorporating code and
aesthetics from the very beginning. Function
is just as important as style in these rooms,
so Kitchen and Bath Design Principles teaches
readers to: Apply the elements and principles
of design to real-life situations Discover
how best to apply the tools of design in
daily business practice Explore the global
and cultural influences reflected in popular
stylistic themes Translate the aesthetics of
an era into a workable theme for a kitchen or
bath To best serve clients, designers must
learn to meet all codes, regulations, and
expectations with a balance of substance and
style. Kitchen and Bath Design Principles is
the industry standard reference, from the
industry-leading provider of kitchen and bath
design education.

Mastering the Art of Southern Cooking
Of all the literary forms, the novel is
arguably the most discussed . . . and fretted
over. From Miguel de Cervantes's Don Quixote
to the works of Jane Austen, F. Scott
Fitzgerald, Ernest Hemingway, and today's
masters, the novel has grown with and adapted
to changing societies and technologies,
mixing tradition and innovation in every age
throughout history. Thomas C. Foster—the sage
and scholar who ingeniously led readers
through the fascinating symbolic codes of
great literature in his first book, How to
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Read Literature Like a Professor—now examines
the grammar of the popular novel. Exploring
how authors' choices about structure—point of
view, narrative voice, first page, chapter
construction, character emblems, and
narrative (dis)continuity—create meaning and
a special literary language, How to Read
Novels Like a Professor shares the keys to
this language with readers who want to get
more insight, more understanding, and more
pleasure from their reading.

Adirondack Home
Through more than 600 recipes and hundreds of
step-by-step photographs, Dupree and Graubart
make it easy to learn the techniques for
creating the South’s fabulous cuisine. From
basics such as cleaning vegetables and
scrubbing a country ham, to show-off skills
like making a soufflé and turning out the
perfect biscuit—all are explained and
pictured with clarity and plenty of stories
that entertain. Traditional Southern recipes
and ingredients are also given modern twists
to make them relevant for today’s healthy
lifestyle.

Mid-Century Modern Living
Taking full advantage of the ressurgence in
popularity of retro-fifties design, this
highly praised book lets the reader
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rediscover the wonders of boomerang-shaped
coffee tables, the funky curvaciousness of
biomorphic furniture, the industrial
sleekness of cool metals, unusual angles, and
other design delights. Photos.

The Mid-Century Modern Garden
A lavishly illustrated exploration of the
prevalent architecture and landscaping style
of the mid-century period (c.1940-1970) and
its links with modern-day living, this
sumptuous garden design book features
examples of contemporary interpretations of
the style as well as expert advice and tips
on how you can achieve the style for
yourself. In the second half of the twentieth
century, outdoor living was born. Even modest
homes were open plan with large picture
windows that brought the outside in - and a
deck or platform was the perfect answer to
extending living outdoors. These lived-in
spaces were easy to maintain with their
limited plant palette and focus on structure
and hard landscaping. They offered a space in
which to relax and enjoy valuable leisure
time, a pursuit that is as relevant now as it
was then. Contrast was the design dynamic - a
response to the energy that was fuelled by
people's hope for a bright future after the
Second World War. Outdoors this translated
into a lively interplay of textures and
colours between hardscaping materials, pieces
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of outdoor art and striking specimen plants.
The first part of this seminal book charts
the evolution of the MCM aesthetic starting
with Frank Lloyd Wright's 'Usonion' houses
and finishing with Cliff May's ranch houses
looking at spaces outside and within and
design influences from Europe. The second
part focuses on classic and contemporary
interpretations of the style in exceptional
gardens from all over the world. It offers a
unique insight into this period of seismic
shift in garden design and will be a rich
source of inspiration for garden makers
today.

How to Read Novels Like a Professor
Southern Biscuits features recipes and baking
secrets for every biscuit imaginable,
including hassle-free easy biscuits to
embellished biscuits laced with silky goat
butter, crunchy pecans, or tangy pimento
cheese. The traditional biscuits in this book
encompass a number of types, from beaten
biscuits of the Old South and England, to
Angel Biscuits—a yeast biscuit sturdy enough
to split and fill but light enough to melt in
your mouth. Filled with beautiful
photography, including dozens of how-to
photos showing how to mix, stir, fold, roll,
and knead, Southern Biscuits is the
definitive biscuit baking book.
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Mid-Century Modern Design
Time is a valued commodity in our modern
world, and everyone struggles to make the
most of each minute. Russel and Mary Wright
recognized decades ago that finding time to
organize their lives and homes would become a
priority for modern men and women. In their
groundbreaking book, Guide to Easier Living,
the Wrights offered simple ways to achieve a
comfortable, well-designed, and organized
living environment in any home for any
family. Originally published in 1950, Gibbs
Smith is proud to rerelease Guide to Easier
Living, and to reintroduce the Wrights' timetested and proven methods for maintaining an
inviting and efficient home. From ways to
make household chores as fast and painless as
possible, to how to organize a room for
maximum living space, the Wrights pioneered a
new informal way of living for a newly
suburban American public. The Wrights' ideas
revolutionized American living and the way
everyday people dealt with the unending job
of keeping a home in order. These methods and
ideas are just as relevant-if not more sotoday as they were a half-century ago. Russel
and Mary Wright were prominent and successful
designers who pioneered the fusion of modern
design and informal living. Most importantly,
they were known for their tabletop designs.
The Wrights' most famous tabletop design,
American Modern, was the best-selling
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dinnerware in American history and has just
been rereleased by Oneida Ltd.

Eichler Homes
A monograph of the informal style of the
modern ranch house as reflected in the works
of a forefront designer discusses his
blending of California's Spanish-Mexican
ranchos with cutting-edge technological
features. 12,500 first printing.

Atomic Ranch Midcentury Interiors
The acclaimed interior designer shares one
hundred tips for bringing the principles of
midcentury modern style to any home in this
beautifully photographed volume. With its
minimalist elegance and nostalgic warmth,
Midcentury modern style continues to capture
the American consciousness. We see it
everywhere from television shows to fashion
runways. Yet, not all of us can live in a
pedigreed midcentury home. Now, Springs
interior designer Christopher Kennedy
demonstrates how the principles of midcentury
design can be applied to the most unassuming
spaces. Making Midcentury Modern offers one
hundred foolproof tips for introducing
modernist design into a contemporary home. In
line with forward-thinking designers of the
midcentury, the simple yet inspiring ideas in
this book are presented alongside stunning
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color photography.

Modern Retro
There is charm and character in a Mexican
home like no other architectural style. It is
a classic, timeless style that remains in
constant demand. All who enjoy looking at
beautiful interiors and want new ideas for
their own home will find this book
irresistible. Over 280 color photographs of
some of the most beautiful new, old, and
remodeled Mexican-style homes are compiled
here. Color is everywhere vibrantly painted
walls offer a rainbow of hues, hand painted
talavera tiles cover every available surface,
and traditional Mexican folk arts adorn walls
and furnishings. Twelve chapters illustrate
beautiful entryways, living rooms, kitchens,
dining rooms, bedrooms, bathrooms, ceilings
and floors, stairways, niches, fireplaces,
lighting, and arts. Having specific rooms and
architectural details divided into separate
chapetrs is a format sure to please
decorators, designers, architects, builders,
and homeowners looking for new and exciting
ideas.

Atomic Ranch
Who doesn't love to color? As an adult, now
that you can stay in the lines, you only need
to think about what color to use! Rockport
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Publishers presents a series of grown-up
coloring books for art and design lovers.
Just Add Color: Mid-Century Modern Mania
includes 30 original designs from artist and
illustrator Jenn Ski. Each book contains 64
perforated pages to make it easy to share,
frame and hang your artwork. You'll be
inspired by the sumptuous artwork in this
book, and the use of color is endless. Relax,
enjoy your creativity and Just Add Color.

Traditional Mexican Style Interiors
Discusses how to evaluate, plan, and execute
minor alterations to different rooms in the
home which can maximize living space and
improve its overall appearance.

Annals of Iowa
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